
Public Notice 
 

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community Development Department (HCDD) 
is proposing to allocate $867,145.34 of TIRZ Affordable Housing Funds for Activity Delivery for 
Single-Family program activities. The funding for this item was previously deobligated (pursuant 
to Ord. No. 2023-690) from the 2018 Master Contractor Agreements and Tri-Party Agreements 
for the New Home Development Program (“Agreements”) and allocated back to Single Family 
Programs. 
 
The public has seven (7) days to comment on these proposed items. The seven-day period 
extends from Friday, September 29, 2023, through Friday, October 6, 2023. For additional 
information on this item, contact Metchm Lohoues-Washington at (832) 394-6180. Written 
comments can be submitted by email to Anne.Lohoues-Washington@houstontx.gov . 
 
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant relations, please contact 
Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our Complaints and 
Appeals Process, please access the following: https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and 
https://houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information about HCDD and its programs, 
please access HCDD’s website at www.houstontx.gov/housing. 
 


